
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: 
ILLINI WEST HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 307 

 
 Notice is hereby given by the Board of Education of Illini West High School 
District No. 307, Hancock, Henderson, and McDonough Counties, Illinois, that a 
public hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 15, 2019, at the 
District Offices located at 600 Miller Street, Carthage, Illinois, in said Illini West 
High School District No. 307. 
 
 The purpose of the public hearing will be to hear comments on the School 
District’s proposed amended budget for the 2018-2019 school year.  The School 
District’s proposed amended budget for the 2018-2019 school year is currently 
available for inspection during regular business hours at the District Office 
located at 600 Miller Street, Carthage, Illinois.   
 
 Signed this 20th day of March, 2019. 
  
            
      Secretary for the Board of Education, 
      Illini West High School District No. 307 
 
 


